
 

Date:  22nd October, 2020 

 

To 

The Chief Commissioner of Customs 

Jawahar Custom House 

POST: SHEVA TAL. URAN, 

DIST- RAIGAD, MAHARASHTRA–400707 

 

 Sub :   Request to send Intimation of Custom Clearance facilitation Meetings (CCFC)  

and Permanent Trade Facilitation Committee (PTFC) meetings plus any such 

kind of  interaction  committee helpful in EXIM general for industries / trade 

n commerce  to AIPMA from time to time. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

The All India Plastics Manufacturers’ Association established in 1945 is the oldest and 

the largest apex body to promote development and growth of Indian Plastics 

Industry.  90% of Membership of AIPMA is from MSME Sector. AIPMA promotes Plastic 

Parks and Job Fairs are held regularly jointly with Technical Institutes to address 

employment issues in Plastics Industry.  Regular Seminars and Conferences are held 

with meaningful topics related to the industry.  Business delegations to Chinaplas, K, 

Koplas, Taipei Plas, NPE, etc. are organized regularly.    The detailed Profile of AIPMA is 

attached herewith. 

AIPMA representatives used to attend PTFC meetings in the Past. However, intimation 

of PTFC meetings have not been received by us recently. 

 

As a Industry Association, we are regularly getting inputs on the outcome of PTFC and 

CCFC meetings and we understand the importance of representing queries of our 

Industry by attending meetings being held by the Customs authorities whose role as 

Trade facilitator has been recognised all over the country. 

 

We are proud to see the World Trade Organisation ranking of India, which has 

improved so much in past few years, are the results of the Government of India 

initiative of Ease of Doing Business which could be implemented through Proactive 

Commissionerate meetings such as PTFC and CCFC etc. 

 

We request your office to register the name of AIPMA for the meeting of CCFC and 

PTFC meetings from time to time. We assure you that we shall bring relevant points of 

our members related to Port and Custom working and improve Compliance of various 

laws and Procedures by our members for the Import / Export activities. 

 

Recently the introduction of ‘Faceless Assessment’ and new law of ‘Carotar 20’ on 

Certificate of Origin  have resulted in too many questions being raised by our members 

and requesting our Association to be more informative on the subject so that 



 

members can perform well. We sincerely believe big Obligation on Industry 

Association like us as AIPMA to cater best and simplified information of these newly 

introduced Laws / Procedures for our members. 

 

We request your goodself to arrange a Webinar on these subjects for our members to 

benefit the most. We submit herewith a list of Webinars held by our Association in the 

recent past for your ready reference. 

 

We give below name of the representative from AIPMA who will attend the meetings 

and our E mail ID’ s for your doing the needful. 

 

Mr. Manoj R. Shah, Chairman Fiscal Policies Committee, AIPMA.      

Mobile no. 98200 27718 

E mail: manojshah@rpshah.net 

 

Your early response will be highly appreciated. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 
Chandrakant Turakhia 
President 


